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Kane County Health Department to Host Annual Well and Septic Seminar  
 

Well and/or septic systems can be a bit of a mystery to most homeowners. If you need 

to know how these systems work and how to care for them, plan to attend Kane County 

Health Department’s annual Well and Septic Seminar in Geneva.  The presentation will 

be followed by a short question and answer session.   

This free event will be held Thursday, April 27, 2023 at 6 p.m. at the Kane County 

Government Center, 719 S. Batavia Avenue, Geneva, Bldg. A, in the Auditorium.  

Attendance is limited to 40 participants and reservations are required.  To reserve a 

seat, call 630-444-3040. If you reach voicemail, leave your name, phone number, 

address, email and mention the well and septic seminar to be added to the list.  

In addition to the free seminar, one water sample test kit will be given to each 

household that is supported by well water free of charge.  

For more information about well and septic systems, visit the Kane County Health 

Department’s website at KaneHealth.com/Pages/Water-Waste.aspx 
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